

JAMES F. JETTE Superintendent of Schools (617)-696-4808/09 DR. KAREN SPAULDING

Assistant Superintendent For Curriculum & Human Resources (617)-696-4811/12

DR, GLENN H, PAVLICEK

Assistant Superintendent For Business Affairs (617)-696-5041

To: Milton School Committee

From: Glenn Pavlicek, Assistant Superintendent for Business Affairs

Subject: FY 21 Full Day Preschool Tuition adjustment

Date: December 1, 2020

At its meeting of November 24, the Finance Subcommittee of the School Committee endorsed the Administration's recommendation to reduce the tuition for the Blue Hills Full Day Preschool from \$8400 to \$6000 for the 2020-2021 school year in consideration of the pandemic-related changes in the program.

25 Gile Road, Milton, Massachusetts 02186